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For over 65 years, Holy Cross Preparatory Academy (formerly Holy Cross 
High School) in Delran, NJ has provided education and been a fixture in the 
Burlington County neighborhood and business communities. Diligence and 

foresight have helped create a new school in the last six years, and we 
continue to give thanks to alumni and supporters that made it happen. The 

school has rebuilt its faculty, student body and extracurricular activities. 
 

This year, a Parent-Teacher Organization (PTO) was formed at Holy Cross 
Prep to help strengthen our school. 

 
A committee is working hard to host this first event: 

 

Designer Bag Bingo - Friday, March 8, 2024 
 

We are requesting donations from local businesses to help support the 
Lancers to and make the event a success. All proceeds will benefit the Holy 
Cross Prep Academy students directly. Any donation is much appreciated. 

 
Your business is valuable, and we look forward to your partnership. If you 

have any questions, please email the Lancer PTO at 
hclancerpto@gmail.com.  

 
Because we are a registered 501(c)3 organization, your donation may be tax-

deductible. Please reference our TAX ID #: 92-3778033 
 

Donations requested by March 1, 2024 
 

With YOU or YOUR BUSINESS by our side at this upcoming event, we’re sure 
to achieve our fundraising goals and serve Holy Cross Prep well! 
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